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CITY OF NORTHLAKE

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NORTHLAKE, 60164

JEFFREY T. SHERWIN
MAYOR

September 30, 2024

Dr. Catherine O’Connor

Director of Engineering

Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago
100 East Erie Street

Chicago, IL 60611

Subject: Request to close out 23-IGA-26, Acquisition of Flood-Properties in Northlake
Dear Dr. Cahterine O’Connor,

Please let this letter serve as documentation that the City of Northlake is requesting to
close out subject intergovernmental agreement with the Metropolitan Water Reclamation
District of Greater of Chicago. The City of Northlake contacted the property owners at
420 S. 44™ Avenue and 426 S. 44™ Avenue, but property owners were uninterested in a
voluntary acquisition of their properties.

Feel free to contact me directly with any questions northlakemayor@comecast.net or 708-
343-8700.

Yours truly,

o

Mayor Jeffrey Sherwin
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55 E. NORTH AVENUE ¢ NORTHLAKE, IL 60164
(708) 343-8700  FAX (708) 343-8708



